
RNS Number : 2427V
CEPS PLC
05 July 2024
 

5 July 2024
CEPS PLC

 ("CEPS" or the "Company")
 

Pension scheme update
 
Further to the announcement made on 18 April 2024, the Company received a final payment on 4 July 2024 amounting to
£30,060.18 in relation to the surplus from the wind-up of the Company's defined benefit scheme (Dinkie Heel plc Retirement
Benefits Scheme).
 
The total gross surplus was £500,080.24 and the total surplus net of tax at 25% was £375,060.18.
 
 
The Directors of the Company accept responsibility for the content of this announcement.
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